
ARCHAEOLOGY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
FOR THE CASTRO ADOBE PROJECT
As part of the Accessible Lift and Interior Staircase Project, 
the Friends of Santa Cruz State Parks recently contracted 
with Albion Environmental, Inc. to conduct archaeologi-
cal data recovery in Room 102 of the Rancho San Andrés 
Castro Adobe located in Watsonville, California. To meet 
the cost-effectiveness requirement of this project, we are 
seeking volunteers to assist in the processing and catalog-
ing of artifacts recovered through these data recovery 
efforts. Parking is limited, please carpool if possible. 

Dates: 
Saturday February 27 and Sunday February 28; 
Saturday March 5 and Sunday March 6

Time: 
9am to 4pm
 

RSVP (required) to Sarah Peelo at
speelo@albionenvironmental.com


